October 12th 2017

Attention: Town of LaSalle Budget/Planning

RE: Bike path/walkway on Bouffard Road (between Disputed and Malden)

Dear Councilors of The Town of LaSalle,

I have lived on Bouffard for over 4 years with my wife, and 3 young children. Since living there, we have seen several young families move on to Bouffard Road. There are several bus routes that run on our Road, as well as heavy vehicle and pedestrian traffic.

Among the neighbors of the Bouffard area, we continuously discuss the positives that would take place if we had a bike path/walkway along Bouffard Road to connect us to Laurier parkway and other trails. As it stands, we have to travel along the roadway at great distances to such pathways.

I would like council to consider Bouffard Road in the next budget deliberations with respects to adding a bike path/walkway. I will be more than happy to represent those living on Bouffard, between Disputed and Malden Road. Feel free to reach out to me so I can learn more of the process in speaking to this at budget deliberations meeting.

Michael Zajac